
Attention	Parents/Guardians	
Registration	forms	may	be	downloaded	and	brought	to	registration	on	
September	11	or	sent	in	by	mail.	Please	realize	that	if	you	mail	in	the	
registration	it	will	not	be	processed	until	September	11	and	the	start	
date	for	your	child/children	will	be	September	14th.	The	forms	are	
inclusive	of		Registration	2017-2018	–	two	pages	–	and	one	set	per	
child;	Program	Contract	–	two	pages;	Parent/Guardian	
Employment	Information	
********************************************************************	
Next registration is on Monday, September 11 from 5:00-8:00pm at the 
Cherry Hill School lobby. This will allow a start date of Thursday, 
September 14th.  
	
Please	read	the	REEDCP’s	Parent	Handbook	on	our	website	for	
information	pertaining	to	the	program.	
	
At	the	time	of	registration,	or	if	you	choose	to	mail	in	your	
registration,	you	will	be	required	to	pay	the	first	month,	last	
month,	and	a	registration	fee	of	$75.00.	
	
Please	make	checks	payable	to	REEDCP.	In	the	memo	section	of	the	
check,	please	write	your	child(ren)’s	name	and	school.	This	is	
especially	important	if	your	last	name	is	different	from	your	
child(ren)’s.	
	
Please	note:	
Registration	packets	will	not	be	processed	if	“emergency	contacts”	and	
“hospital	preference”	are	not	listed.	No	child	will	be	allowed	to	enter	the	
program	without	this	state	mandated	information.	
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